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8th October 2021 
 
 
Dear valued TPAS Cymru member, 
 

I wanted to write to you myself to let you know about something we would like to offer our 
members.  
 

Next week, we will be publishing details of our Annual Conference programme (sponsored by Wales 
& West Housing, Adra and Newport City Homes) to be held in November. We are holding it online 
after feedback from tenants and housing staff who said they weren’t ready for a return to face to 
face conference.  
 

Most conferences have an individual delegate rate for the 2 days and we will of course be offering 
that option.  
 

New development: As it’s online, we recognise that a wider range of tenants and officers may want 
to dip in and out. With budgets tight, we want avoid restricting delegates on a case by case cost 
basis.  We want to make it as accessible as possible.  
 

Therefore, we are offering a Group Pass for £399* + VAT.  This group pass would allow up to 20 
people from your organisation the opportunity to attend.   
(* this would the equivalent cost of 5 individual places, so you would be making a significant saving.) 
 

The advantage to you is: 

 

1) More people can go from your organisation – your main tenant group could all go, a Director 
can dip into a session without the cost of a 2 day pass etc 

2) Easier for the Tenant lead officer – just let us know if you want to take up the offer, and we 
will invoice you once for that. Saves lots of individual bookings and invoices.  We will send you 
shareable details for you to send to interested tenants and officers on how they can book 
themselves on and they will receive their own joining instructions.   We are trying to make 
your life easier!  

 

We will keep an eye on numbers per landlord and we will try and be flexible if you need an extra 
place or two etc. 

 

If this is of interest, could you let me (or your usual TPAS contact) know. Equally if it’s not of interest, 
I’m keen for any feedback as we are member lead organisation and always looking for ways to deliver 
best value to you.  
 

Details of the conference will be published next week.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

   David Wilton 

Chief Executive 
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